

## Village of Cuyahoga Heights Newsletter ~ October 2017

### Fire Department:

Thank you to everyone who stopped by our booth at Corn Roast to both experience our combat challenge and support Susan G. Komen Northeast Ohio.







# Village Hall:

### **General Election**

Exercise your right to vote in the upcoming General Election on Tuesday, November 7, 2017. In addition to county wide issues, our Mayor, Clerk and Village Council Members are all up for reelection. Do your part as a citizen and vote. The polls will be open at the Village Hall from 6:30 a.m. until 7:30 p.m. on November 7.

### **Voter Identification Requirements:**

Voters must bring identification to the polls in order to verify identity. Identification may include:

- A current and valid photo identification card (e.g., driver's license or state ID)
- A military identification
- A copy of a current utility bill, bank statement, government check, paycheck, or other government document that shows the voter's name and current address.

**Note:** You cannot use as proof of identification a notice that the board of elections mailed to you. Voters who do not provide one of these documents will still be able to vote by provisional ballot.

If you have any additional questions, please don't hesitate to contact the Board of Elections at (216) 443-VOTE (8683).

